
From: Lake, Steven
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 4/1/2004 2:41:41 PM
Subject: FW: Marcia Adams Confirmed as DMV Executive Director

Ms. Adams,

Congratulations!!!! You are well on your way to being Governor or Clemson's President or something great!!! Just please remember 
us little people. You will always need some loyal servants to take care of the petty stuff!

Seriously, I am happy for you and for us. We could not have asked for a better person at the top!! You have earned it! (See, even I 
can be mushy sometimes.)

Steven
-----Original Message-----
From: Parks, Beth S
Sent: Thursday, April 01, 2004 2:08 PM
To: DMV All Users
Subject: Marcia Adams Confirmed as DMV Executive Director

Since DMV became a stand-alone agency in June 2003, Marcia Adams has served as the Acting Executive Director of the agency. 
Yesterday, she was confirmed by the South Carolina Senate as the Executive Director of DMV.

Let's congratulate Ms. Adams on her confirmation!

Beth Parks 
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